
 

 

GUALA CLOSURES GROUP: COVID-19 INSURANCE FOR ALL ITS WORKERS IN THE WORLD 

The Group signs a Covid-19 insurance policy with AON, for all its employees globally  

 

Alessandria, 10 April 2020 – Guala Closures Group, world leader in the production of security closures for 
spirits and aluminium closures for wines and one of the major global producers and distributors of aluminium 
closures for the beverage industry, insures all its workers worldwide against Covid-19. 

The insurance provides, depending on the country, a daily hospitalization allowance (starting from the 5th 
day up to 10 days of hospitalization) or an allowance paid in a single solution at the time of discharge from 
the hospital for a period of more than 5 days. 

Franco Bove, General Manager of Guala Closures commented: “In our Group, we are adopting prevention 
systems that make our factories safer than any other area, having applied significant preventive measures 
such as the distribution of masks and disposable gloves, social distancing, monitoring of body temperature 
when entering the plant and disinfection of all facilities every 2 weeks. All our plants are rigorously applying 
these measures to prevent contagion and all workers are applying them responsibly. Covid-19 hospitalization 
coverage insurance is an additional sign of closeness to our colleagues, in the knowledge that we are part of 
a single large community”.  

This insurance protection implements the corporate welfare policy that the Group has been pursuing for 
many years. 

 

Guala Closures Group 
Guala Closures Group employs more than 4,700 people and operates in 5 continents through 29 production plants, while 
its products in over 100 countries. The Group sells almost 20 billion closures yearly, with a 2019 turnover of €607 million. 
Thanks to a policy of continuous business development and technological innovation, the Group is renowned as a global 
point of reference in the production of alcohol safety closures, and is a leading manufacturer of aluminium closures for 
spirits, wines and beverages. 
Guala Closures S.p.A. has been listed on the STAR segment of the Italian Stock Exchange since August 2018, entering the 
FTSE Italia Mid Cap index in September 2019. 
Find out more at www.gualaclosures.com 
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